
Department of Energy 
National Nuclear Security Administration 

Washington, DC 20585 

July 14,2008 

The Honorable A. .I. Eggenberger 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, N.W., Suite 700 
Washington. D.C. 20004-290 1 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

rhis letter is to inform you that the National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) 
has completed commitment 504-2 of the Implen~entation Plan for Defense Nuclear 
1;acilities safety Board Kecommendation 2000-1, Stabilization and Storage of Nuclear 
Materials. Conlmitn~ent 504-2 was to stabilize all non-weapons-grade iluclear material 
( 186 kg) at Los Alamos Natiorlal Laboratory by June 30. 2008. 

Inclosure I is a letter from Los Alamos National Security LLC reporting completion of 
the milcstone. The NNSA Los Alamos Site Office verified conlpletion of this milestone 
as documented in Enclosure 2. 

If you have any further questions, please call Ine at (202) 586-2 1 8 1 or call 
Sujita Pierpoint at (301) 903-9601. 

Sincerely 

Ge Id I,. Talbot. Jr. @W> 
Assistant Deputy Administrat 

for Nuclear Safety and 

Enclosures 

cc wlenclosures: 
Mark Whitaker, 13s-1.1 
Don Winchell, LASO 

@ Printed with soy ~ n k  on rr?cycled paper 

https://www.hss.energy.gov/deprep/2008/AttachedFile/tb08L14a_att.pdf

